
Welcome New and Returning 

Dancers

Stay up to date with all
things Veselka! You can
receive updates through
Team Snap, follow us on
social media, check our
monthly newsletters, or
visit our website—which
will be updated soon with
all the latest information.
We want to make it easy
for everyone to know
what’s happening in our
dance community! 

Reach out to
info@camroseveselka.ca
if you need help getting
connected!

 Welcome back to a brand new dance season at Camrose Veselka! We are so excited
to see our returning dancers and to welcome new families into our community. This
year will be full of learning, growth, and celebrating Ukrainian culture together.

A huge thank-you goes out to our parents, volunteers, and supporters who make
everything we do possible. We can’t wait to share updates on performances,
fundraisers, and special events as the season unfolds. Here’s to a wonderful year
ahead! - Melissa Elliot (President) and Veselka Board

Stay
Connected

Welcome Back

Wednesday, September 3 – First day of placement classes (youth), Apple
fundraiser orders due, all costumes from last year due to be returned
Wednesday, September 11 – Placement classes continue
Wednesday, September 17 – Regular youth classes begin & adult classes
begin

Important Dates

Registration
Registration for all Veselka classes is in person only at the dance studio. 

For questions about registration, placement, or fees, please ask us in
person at the studio or email info@camroseveselka.ca.

Placement classes for all youth dancers begin Wednesday, September 4 at the Chuck McLean Arts Centre. Class
times are:

Group 1 & new dancers (ages 3–4): 4:30–5:00 PM
Group 2 & new dancers (ages 5–6): 5:00–5:45 PM
Group 3 & new dancers (ages 7–9): 5:45–6:30 PM
Group 4 & new dancers (ages 10–13): 6:30–7:15 PM
Seniors & new dancers (ages 14+): 7:15–8:00 PM

Placement classes continue on Wednesday, September 11, 
after which dancers will be grouped according to age, ability, and class size.
ADULT CLASSES BEGIN SEPTEMBER 17

Placement Classes


